
 

 

 

 

 

 

We received a donation of various products to give to the Grand Champions of our 

local stock-show from Ranchers.   

Also we receive a $250 donation from Pioneer Natural Resources. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Timberly Mercer 

River Road FFA 

timberly.mercer@rrisd.net 

(806)383-8867 
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